
Meeting with Representatives from Goldman Sachs 
 
 

Participants:  
 
Martin Gruenberg, Ryan Billingsley, Bob Charurat, Irina Leonova, and Benjamin Klein (Federal 
Deposit Insurance Corporation)    
 
Sheara Fredman, Denis Coleman, and Michael Paese (Goldman Sachs) 

 
Summary: On February 13, 2024, FDIC Chairman Martin Gruenberg and staff met with 
representatives from Goldman Sachs regarding the interagency Notice of Proposed Rulemaking 
on Regulatory Capital Rule: Large Banking Organizations and Banking Organizations With 
Significant Trading Activity (FDIC RIN 3064–AF29) (the “NPR”), which was published in the 
Federal Register on September 18, 2023 (88 FR 64028). The Goldman Sachs representatives 
discussed the impact of different aspects of the NPR on Goldman Sachs, the financial services 
industry, and capital markets activities. The Goldman Sachs representatives provided a document 
for which they seek confidential treatment under the Freedom of Information Act. 




